
June 14, 2001 

Dues Restructuring Proposal Passed 

At a special meeting,  the PSC Delegate Assembly on Thursday, June 14 
considered the Resolution printed below.  The PSC distributed the Resolution 
and a letter explaining it to the entire membership in May, held two public 
hearings and established a discussion board on this Web site dedicated only to 
this proposal.  After an hour of debate, the Delegate Assembly approved the 
Resolution by a vote of 63 to 3.  

Dues/agency fee for full-time members/employees in titles represented by 
the PSC shall be 1.05% of gross income, deducted by the employer, 
effective the start of the 2001/2002 school year. 
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